
                   

       

Dear Parents/Carers                           15th March 2019 

 

The children had a great time today sharing their jokes for Red Nose Day.  With your help 

we have raised £142.05 for this very worthy cause – thank you so much. 

 

We would like to welcome Mr Lester, Mr Baxter and Mr Jackson, student teachers who are 

working with Key Stage One at the moment. 

 

In class, we have been telling the No-Bot the Robot story in our own words and securing the 

sequence of events before we move on to innovating with our own ideas.   

 

In maths, Year 1 have continued to explore halves and quarters while Year 2 have begun to 

learn about thirds. 

 

Mrs Grimwood/Mrs Huggins’ class enjoyed making fantastic paper rockets with Mr Lester, 

our student teacher.  We have great fun firing them around the classroom. 

 

Our junk space craft are taking shape and will soon be lifting off to our display on the Key 

Stage One steps, outside the classes. 

 

Book Fair – Mon, 18th and Tue, 19th March – 8.30-9am and 3.15-4.45pm 

Thank you to those of you who have already visited the book fair.  It would be wonderful if 

we could beat the amount raised last year of £638.  This was spent on new books for the 

school library and class book corners.  If you have not already visited we are open today, 

Monday and Tuesday.  There are over 200 titles with prices starting at £2.99.  Every book 

you buy helps us get free books for the school.  Payment will be in cash or via phone 

payment.  Children can use their World Book Day £1 vouchers to put towards the costs of a 

book at the fair. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Thur, 21st Mar – Down Syndrome Awareness Day – Rock your Socks 

Tue, 2nd April – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Fri, 5th April – FoOV Family Bingo evening 

Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter 

 

Have a wonderful weekend; stay dry and warm. 

 

KS1 Team 
 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 





  



 


